
​Dear Supporters of Anamosa Students, 
 
An 8th grade leadership group is planning a movie night as a fundraiser for a project we’ve been 
planning this year. We have a goal to plant flowers and shrubs around our building in an effort to 
beautify our school. In order to reach this goal we are hosting a movie night, that will have free 
admission, but will offer a concession stand in order to raise money for our project. We would be 
very happy if you could donate some items for our concession stand. Items needed are below: 
 

● ​Water 
● Gatorade 
● M & M’s 
● Skittles 
● Fruit Snacks 
● Cuties - Tangelos 
● Laffy Taffy 
● Napkins 
● Any donation of money would go toward purchasing pop and popcorn through the school 

 
The movie, Wonder (PG), will be shown in the AMS Gym on April 27, 2018. The doors will open at 
6:00, to give everyone time to settle in, and the movie will start at 6:30 and end at approximately 
8:30. 
No admission will be charged, but please support our concession stand! 
 
We ask that you... 

● ​Bring blankets to sit on, but no chairs, please. 
● Do not bring in outside food, as there will be a concession stand, and all proceeds go 

towards our project. 
● Be accompanied by an adult if you are in 6th grade or below. 

 
For any questions and/or more information about donations, contact our counselor, Jenna Vsetecka 
at jvsetecka@anamosa.k12.ia.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
8th Grade Student Leaders 
 


